
 
 

June 13, 2023 

 

 

Benilde Hall  

3220 E 23rd Street 

Kansas City, MO 64127 

 

From: Benilde Hall Board of Directors 

 

Subject:  Appointment of Acting Executive Director, Erin Fraser 

The Benilde Hall Board of Directors is pleased to announce that Erin Fraser, LCSW, 

CRAADC, currently serving as Benilde Hall’s Clinical Director, will assume the role of 

Acting Executive Director. Her appointment follows last week’s resignation of Ken Vick 

from the position.   Director of Operations Tonya Gundersen will now report to Erin. 

Erin joined Benilde Hall as Clinical Director in September 2019 having previously served 

as therapist and Interim Co-Executive Director at RSI Wyandotte Behavioral Health 

Network from July 2017 to August 2019.  Erin’s extensive knowledge and expertise have 

been instrumental in guiding the clinical operations of Benilde Hall, and the Board is 

confident that she will bring the same level of care and influence to her new role.  Erin 

has earned her bachelor’s and master’s degrees in social work from Park University, 

Parkville, MO and is currently pursuing her Doctor of Social Work from Simmons 

University, Boston, MA. 

Please join the Board in congratulating Erin and wishing her well in her new role.  

Sincerely, 

Mark L. Mullinix, Chair 

 

 


